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Mike Brusseau

R N s

- lecil road closure

From: Glenn Richters <grichters@benefieldrichters.com>
To: Mike Brusseau <Mike.Brusseau@knoxmpc.org> L APR -53910
Date: 4/5/2010 3:43 PM YoBEET
Subject: lecil road closure

cc: wilson ritchie <writchie@ritlaw.com>

Mike,

On behalf of the applicant, we would like to formally request a
postponement of consideration of the rocad closure of Lecil Road in East
Knoxville, file #-3-F-10-8C, the applicant name is Wilson Ritchie.

Thank you very much for you help on this.

glenn richters, aia, leed ap

benefield richters

architecture landscape architecture + planning
865.637.7009 office

865.250.2194 cell
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